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CenturyLink QC is requesting non-contiguous areas for this grant application.  Both areas are within the Gretna exchange and will be served using the same electronics in the Gretna central office.  
The two areas to be served are the result of multiple customer requests for higher-speed internet access and will result in CenturyLink being able to retire the older copper network once all customers have transitioned to the new FTTP network.  Working the grants at the same time will allow CenturyLink to speed new services to the areas, and will minimize funding for both the state and CenturyLink.




